
Sea‑Intelligence is a leading provider of Research & Analysis, Data Services, and Advisory Services within the global supply 
chain industry, with a strong focus on container shipping. Combining strong quantitative analytical skills with a deep 
understanding of the supply chain industry, based on many decades of experience at all central parts of the Ocean supply 
chain, Sea‑Intelligence supports customers across all stakeholder groups. 

Asia-NAM and Asia-Europe networks impact 2025 
Gemini, Premier Alliance, and MSC have all announced their 2025 networks. Ocean Alliance 

has not yet announced a ‘2025’ network, and given that the alliance structure continues 

unchanged, it is reasonable to assume only minor network changes for them. For the rest, 

we did an extensive overview of the new networks in issue 682 of the Sunday Spotlight. 

Figure 1 shows the number of distinct port-pairs 

offered by each alliance (MSC is also referred to 

as ‘alliance’ for semantic practicalities) on both 

Asia-North America and Asia-Europe. ‘Distinct’ 

means that one port-pair, even if it is offered on 

multiple services, is counted only once.  

It is not surprising to see Gemini offer far fewer 

direct port-port pairs, as this is a direct result of 

a deliberate network design strategy by the 

alliance, with their greater focus on shuttles. On 

Asia-Europe, MSC clearly will be offering the 

most direct port-port combinations, followed by Ocean Alliance, and Premier Alliance. On 

Asia-North America, MSC and Ocean Alliance both offer the same level of direct connectivity, 

however Ocean Alliance has a higher call frequency on the port-pairs they offer. 

From a shipper perspective, Asia-Europe has some very different service concepts to choose 

from, with MSC offering 3½ times more direct connections than Gemini. On Asia-North 

America, there is a high level of competitive pressure from MSC and Ocean Alliance in offering 

direct connections, while Gemini is following an entirely different strategy. 

We also calculated the level of competitiveness across the ports being serviced directly. On 

both trades, half of the direct port-pairs are offered by a single alliance which gives that 

alliance a unique product. Conversely, 5%-14% of the direct port-pairs are offered by all four 

alliances, which will result in strong competitive pressure on those port-pairs. 

--- 000 --- END OF PRESS RELEASE --- 000 --- 

All quotes can be attributed to: Alan Murphy, CEO, Sea-Intelligence.  

For more information, please contact: ia@sea-intelligence.com, am@sea-intelligence.com 

Sea-Intelligence – Press Release (Sept 17th, 2024) 

www.Sea-Intelligence.com 

 

mailto:ia@sea-intelligence.com
mailto:am@sea-intelligence.com

